
Independent Tree Panel for Sheffield 

 

 

Paul Billington 

Director of Culture 

Sheffield City Council 

 

By email 

 

31 May 2017 

 

Dear Paul 

 

Tree outide 57 King Ecgbert Road 

 

The Independent Tree Panel was asked to review the Council’s plan for this tree.  We have done 

so by way of a visual inspection by me on 21 May 2017 and a review of photographs by Andy 

Bagshaw. 

 

We have summarised our comments and advice in the attached table. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Andy Buck 

Chair 

 

Copy:  

James Henderson 

Independent Tree Panel members 

  



 

King Ecgbert Road   

    
Fell Job No Tree Location Comment Advice 

      

12021097 o/s 57 Dead Remove and replace. 

 


